
Sunday 1st October 2023
Arts Centre 8am-4pm

You’re
invited ...

RINGER SOAK

COMMUNITY 
INFORMATION

SESSION

‘What’ are you being asked to support at the referendum?
‘Why’ do we need to recognise the first Australians in the Constitution? 
‘How’ will we recognise the First Peoples?

On Monday 2nd October 2023, Ringer Soak community members will be asked if there
should be constitutional recognition of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. 

To increase awareness and understanding of the upcoming Referendum and Voice, we
are having information sessions in your community to talk about:

bby.org.au    |    (08) 9169 2272    |    info@bby.org.au    |    Advocating Change    | Facilitating Choice 

Who should attend?

Ringer Soak Community members interested in learning
about upcoming Referendum and Voice

Food
Provided

The most important opportunity &
decision of this generation 

VOICE
REFERENDUM


